
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1620 S.W. Tyler / Topeka, Kansas 66612-1837 / (785) 296-8200 FAX (785) 296-0915 

         Derek Schmidt 

        Attorney General 

Kirk D. Thompson 

        Director 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              Contact: Nicole Hamm 

March 19, 2022                                     (785) 296-8256 

Nicole.hamm@kbi.ks.gov 
 

 

 

UPDATE: Silver Alert cancelled for missing Wichita man  
 

Silver alert has been cancelled.  Thomas Talburt was located in Rush County after being involved 

in a single vehicle accident. 

 

 

Statewide Silver Alert issued for missing Wichita man 
  

SEDGWICK COUNTY – The Wichita Police Department requested that the Kansas Bureau of 

Investigation (KBI) issue a statewide Silver Alert for a missing Wichita man.  

 

The whereabouts of Thomas “Tom” Talburt, 71, are unknown, and the public’s assistance is 

requested to help locate them. 

 

Please see the below details and photograph from the Wichita Police Department. 

 
We need your help locating 71-year-old Thomas “Tom” Talburt, last seen in the 4500 block of S. 

Water at approximately 10:45 a.m. today. 

  

Talburt is 6'0" tall, 135 pounds, white hair with blue eyes. He is cleanly shaven and was last seen 

wearing brown puffy winter vest, a grey long sleeve Henley with blue sleeves, blue sweat pants, brown 

“desert boots” with white soles, a blue stocking cap, and sunglasses. 

  

He is driving a two tone, black on top, tan on bottom 1999 Subaru Legacy Outback License plate 621 

AIS.  Left rear quarter panel has holes from rust.  

  

Talburt was last contacted on the phone at 12:30 p.m. today stating he was lost.  Talburt has reportedly 

shown signs of early onset dementia.   

  

If you see Talburt, or you know where he is, please call 911!! 
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